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Morrcl o

Summer fair 
Our summer fair is on the 

afternoon of Friday 4th 
July – we would be grateful 
for any donations of gifts 

for the tombola, toy stall, 
raffle, etc. Each class are going to 

provide a hamper for the fair, further 
details to come from the class teacher. 

Thank you. 
Sports Day 
We all had a great day on Tuesday – 

thanks to everyone who came and for all 
the positive messages we received 

about the changes. 
Eco-Schools Silver Award 

The school has been awarded the Eco-
Schools Silver Award – 

Mrs Cooper would like 
to say well done to the 
group involved for all 

their hard work. 
Spring clean day 

On Friday 27th June school 
is having a spring clean day. 

Each class will spend an 
hour clearing up the yard, 

surrounding borders, etc – we 
would be grateful if you have any spare 
gloves or brushes that could be sent 

into school to use for this event. 

Non-school uniform day 
Also on Friday 27th June we are having a 

non-school uniform day, and ask that in 
return your child could bring a prize for 
the tombola stall for the fair which is 

the week after. Thank you. 
Enterprise week 

The whole school is taking 
part in Enterprise week 

next week – Class 3 will be 
selling snacks daily such 

as flapjacks, muffins and drinks priced 

50p each for children to buy. 
Blog 

Class 4’s blog is now active – visit it at 
4sunnybrow.weebly.com or through the 

link on the school website. Please leave 
comments on our posts, which are 

monitored by Miss Potts and need to be 
approved before they show on the site 
for E safety reasons. Our Headteacher 

also posts on the blog. The other class 
sites are currently in progress. 

School uniform 
If any parent wants to order school 

uniform, could they please use a form 
from the school website or contact the 

office. 30th June is the last date for 
orders to be placed for delivery for 
September. 

 

mailto:sunnybrow@durhamlearning.net


 

 
 

 
Toddler Group 

The Toddler group meets on Tuesdays 

from 9.15 am – 10.45 am 
here at school. All members, 

old and new, are welcome 
to attend. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Awards for last week 

 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------  
  
  

Friday 27th June                          - Non-school uniform day and spring clean 
Friday 4th July                            - School fair – 1.15pm 

Wednesday 9 – Friday 11 July          - Parents evenings 
Thursday 10th July                       - Year 6 induction at Parkside 

Wednesday 16th July                     - Leavers assembly – 1.15pm 
Friday 18th July                           - Awards assembly – 1.30pm 

                                             -School closes for summer holidays 
Tuesday 2nd September                  - School reopens 
 


